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A boil water notice is in effect until further
notice for the following areas: 

NW 176th Avenue between NW 238th
Terrace and NW 237th Street 
NW 238th Terrace 
NW 238th Street 
NW 237th Terrace
NW 237th Street 

Please bring your water to a full boil for one
minute, then allow to cool before using.
Please continue to boil your water until
advised otherwise. 

Find more information here:
https://www.cdc.gov/healthywater/emergency/drinking/drinking-water-advisories/boil-water-
advisory.html 
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